
    Gentle Reminder For Creating Awareness Among the Internship 
students 

 
Madam/Sir, 
 

                I am directed to inform you that the National 
Commission for Homoeopathy is conducting a survey in 
collaboration with Regional Research Institute of 
Homoeopathy, Guwahati among the B.H.M.S. students 
who are undergoing internship training. 
  
            It is requested to create awareness among B.H.M.S. Internee students 
to participate in this online cross-sectional study on 'KNOWLEDGE, 
AWARENESS, ATTITUDE, PRACTICES AND PERCEIVED BARRIERS 
ABOUT SCIENTIFIC RESEARCH AMONG HOMOEOPATHY INTERNS IN 
INDIA'. 
             
            This questionnaire for online survey is prepared to assess the Knowledge, 
awareness, attitude, practices and perceived barriers about scientific research 
among interns of homoeopathic medical institutes across India. The responses 
will be kept strictly confidential and data collected will be used only for academic 
research purposes. Participation in the study is voluntary and submission of 
response itself will be interpreted as informed consent to participate. Students 
who have completed the final BHMS and presently continuing their internship 
can participate in this survey.   
  

Link for the survey 
is https://forms.gle/y4VLwZ3tg1xWfowd8 and it will be 
active from 28/12/2023 to 10/01/2024.  
 


